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FROM: ROBERT V. ELIAS, STAFF COUNSEL \/ =
DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES

RE: DOCKET NO. 920260-TL - STAFF RECOMMENDATION ON BELLSOUTH’S
MOTION FOR MODIFICATION OF ORDER NO. PSC-95-1391-FOF-TL

The agenda conference listing for December 5, 1995, (Item 11) indicates that a
recommendation was to be filed November 29, 1995, addressing BellSouth’s Motion for
Modification of Order No. PSC-95-1391-FOF-TL. In that motion, BellSouth asks that the
implementation date for the ECS plan approved in that Order be advanced to December
18, 1995, from the Commission approved date of January 1, 1996.

On November 28, 1995, the Florida Interexchange Carriers Association filed a Notice
of Appeal and Motion for Stay of Order No. PSC-95-1391-FOF-TL. The chairman was
advised of the pending requests for relief, which are mutually exclusive. Staff believes that
both motions should be considered at the same time. Therefore, a recommendation will be
filed for consideration at the December 19, 1995, agenda conference addressing the Motion
for Modification and the Motion for Stay of Order No. PSC-95-1391-FOF-TL.
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